
Dear Oregon Legislation, 
 Please DO NOT support HB 3063.  This bill is a threat to freedom, in which our country is built 
upon.  Medical freedoms must be protected and personal decisions should only be made by the 
individual not imposed by government.  Forcing injections is not freedom.   
  Thank you for NOT supporting HB 3063. 
Katie Phillips 
444 NE Floral PL 
Portland OR 97232 
 


